
 

 

 
1830 Lakeside Drive 
Franklin, NC 28734 

828-349-2085 
EIN# 61-1662916 

communitycareclinicfranklin@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Prospective Donor: 
 
Thank you for considering lending your support to our second annual Tastes Good!  Sounds Good! 
Event.  The event is scheduled for September 14th from 12pm – 6pm at the Lazy Hiker Brewing Company 
in Franklin.  The proceeds from the event will benefit The Community Care Clinic of Franklin.  We are 
excited to bring our community together for a day of great food, fun music, and laughter all while 
supporting our 501(c)3 non-profit. 
 
The Community Care Clinic of Franklin believes everyone deserves basic health care.  Our Mission is to 
provide free primary health care, including education and disease prevention, to low income, uninsured 
members of our community.  Housed within the Macon County Health Department, our clinic is funded 
entirely by grants, fundraising, sponsorships, and donations.  Tastes Good!  Sounds Good! will help raise 
necessary funds to help support the clinic.   
 
Since 2010 our clinic has provided qualifying community members free primary health care and 
necessary medications.  Many of these people were seen for supervision of chronic diseases such as 
diabetes.  Through the clinic patients can obtain care through medical supervision, lab testing/results, 
testing supplies, and medications including insulin.  If not for our clinic many of these community 
members would have no source of healthcare and would be at risk for complications of their disease 
including hospitalization and possible death.  By lending your support to this wonderful event, you are 
investing in the health of your community.   
 
On behalf of our Board, staff, and patients of the Community Care Clinic of Franklin, thank you for 
supporting our mission, helping build stronger healthier communities and the generosity expressed 
through your participation.  We couldn’t do it without your support!   
 
In Appreciation, 
 
 
Cindy O’Boyle 
Executive Director 
Community Care Clinic of Franklin, Inc.  
 



 

 
1830 Lakeside Drive 
Franklin, NC 28734 

828-349-2085 
EIN# 61-1662916 

communitycareclinicfranklin@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Community Care Clinic Supporter: 
 
Thank you for supporting The Community Care Clinic of Franklin.    The clinic is a 501(c)3 non-profit and your 
donation is tax-deductible.   
 
Donor Name:  __________________________________                    Date:  ____________________ 
 
Address:  _______________________________________                  Phone:  ___________________ 
 
                  _______________________________________       Email:  ____________________ 
 
Please itemize your donation(s) – use back of form if necessary: 
 
Item: _____________________________________________________  Value:  _________________ 
Item: _____________________________________________________  Value:  _________________ 
Item: _____________________________________________________  Value:  _________________ 
Item: _____________________________________________________  Value:  _________________ 
                      Total Value:  ____________ 
 
The Community Care Clinic of Franklin believes everyone deserves basic health care.  Our Mission is to provide free 
primary health care, including education and disease prevention, to low income, uninsured members of our 
community.  Housed within the Macon County Health Department, our clinic is funded entirely by grants, 
fundraising, sponsorships, and donations.   
 
Since 2010 our clinic has provided qualifying community members free primary health care and necessary 
medications.  Many of these people were seen for supervision of chronic diseases such as diabetes.  Through the 
clinic patients can obtain care through medical supervision, lab testing/results, testing supplies, and medications 
including insulin.  If not for our clinic many of these community members would have no source of healthcare and 
would be at risk for complications of their disease including hospitalization and possible death.  By donating, you 
are investing in the health of your community.   
 
On behalf of our Board, staff, and patients of the Community Care Clinic of Franklin, thank you for supporting our 
mission, helping build stronger healthier communities and the generosity expressed through your participation.  
We couldn’t do it without your support!  
 
In Appreciation, 
Cindy O’Boyle 
Executive Director 


